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Fire Statistics United Kingdom, 2008 
Description of the error:
There was an error in the 2008 English Housing Survey Stock Report’s estimate of the number of households with working smoke alarms which was published on 27 October 2010. It reported an estimate of the number of households with working smoke alarms (91%).  The correct figure for 2008 is 86%, but still a continuation of the upward trend (up from 85% for 2007).
This figure was also reported in Fire Statistics United Kingdom, 2008 (November 2010). The incorrect figure appears in Table 2.3 on page 37, and is referenced in paragraph 2.26 on page 36 “around 90 per cent.”
The publication English Housing Survey Stock Report and the errata note which explains in more detail is available at
http://www.communities.gov.uk/publications/corporate/statistics/ehs2008stockreport
